
Thursday, October 26, 2023  
 
Do you have any jeans that you don't wear anymore? Do you need to make room 
in your closet for some new threads? Fancy Pants Thrift store is accepting men's 
and women's jeans of all sizes.  Donations can be dropped off at the Library or 

Room Q from now until November 17th. Tell your friends!  
 
 

Photo Club is hosting a Halloween Photo Booth on 18th Street. Capture all the 
spooky moments forever. They will do both single or group shots. Stop by the 

booth for pricing information.  
 

If you are interested in playing Girls soccer, there will be a meeting today at lunch 
in Room H. Tryouts begin on Monday, so anyone interested in trying out needs to 

attend the meeting. You must be cleared through the AP Office to try out. 
 

Attention Freshmen, there will a Freshmen-only Fall Festival tomorrow at lunch in 
the Quad. Come for pumpkin decorating, games, and donuts! Again, this is a 

Freshmen only event so come on out to have some fun! 
 

Anyone wanting to play baseball this spring should report to mandatory 
conditioning starting on November 6th. Please see Coach Barriga for more 

information. You must be cleared through the AP Office to participate. 
 

Winter sports will be starting soon. If you are interested in playing a winter sport, 
stop by the AP Office for clearance information. Don’t use class time for this. 

 
Seniors, if you are planning to apply to a California State University, University of 
California or private university and need help with the application process, help 
will be available. If you have questions regarding your A-G eligibility email your 
counselor to schedule a meeting. Counselors will be available in the library from 

12:30 - 1:30 PM on November 1st and November 15th. Check your Google 
classroom for resources to help best prepare for the application process. 

 
If you are interested in trying out for Girls basketball this year, tryouts will be held 

Monday October 30 from 3:30-6:30. You must be cleared through the AP Office 
before you can participate and tryout. 

 
Students, please remember that MHS has a dress code. All shirts must have 

straps and must cover your torso. Clothing must be free of words and logos that 
depict or promote drug, alcohol or tobacco use. Clothing must also be free of 

profane or offensive images or words.  
 

Also a reminder that there is no food or drinks allowed in the Library.  
 



Next Tuesday is Halloween. You are welcome to dress up if you choose. Keep these 
reminders in mind as you plan your costume: 

• No masks are ever allowed. 
• No weapons of any kind, real or fake are ever allowed. 

• Your costume must allow for you to move around safely and cannot impede 
the learning of others  

• Costumes cannot be offensive or threatening towards others. 
• All school dress code rules apply: No drug, alcohol, or tobacco references. 

Costumes must be free of inappropriate images, sayings or language. Shirts 
must have straps and be sufficient to provide proper coverage, including your 

torso 
• Bring an extra set of clothes in case your costume is deemed inappropriate 

 
Athletic Events of the Week for 10/23-10/27 

 

Date Day Sport and Opponent Location Game/Match/Meet 
Time 

Out of 
Class 

10/27 Friday JV Football & Cheer vs. 
Twelve Bridges 

Twelve 
Bridges 

5:15 p.m. 2:45 
p.m. 

10/27 Friday Varsity Football & Cheer vs. 
Twelve Bridges 

Twelve 
Bridges 

7:15 p.m. N/A 

 
Thank you for being respectful, responsible, healthy and engaged!  
 


